
Good morning!
 
There was an error in the previous email regarding the date for mandatory 
in-person training. The correct date is Friday, January 20th with two 
sessions to choose from.
 
 
Volunteer registration is now open for our annual 2023 Point in Time Count!
There will be a mandatory in-person training on Friday, January 20th with 
two sessions to choose from: 10:00 am to 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm to 3:00 
pm. The training will take place at the Vista Center- 2300 N. Jog Rd. West 
Palm Beach, FL 33414 in room 58. It is very important that you attend this 
training even if you have participated in past PIT counts. We will be doing 
things a little differently this year and we want to make sure that if there is 
any problem with your device we are able to identify it there before you are 
in the field.
 
The link to register is posted below. Please register as soon as possible to 
ensure we have enough shirts for all of our volunteers in the correct sizes 
and to secure the location that you desire.
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask!
 
 
Happy New Year to you all!


